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Federal Supplemental Educational Opportunity Grant (FSEOG) 
 

The FSEOG program is administered directly by the financial aid office at each 
participating school. Not all schools participate. This program is for students with 
exceptional need and gives priority to those who have also received Pell Grant.  If 
sufficient funds are available to the College, eligible students may receive $150 a 
semester.  This money will generally be paid directly to the student.  

To get an FSEOG award, a student must complete the Free Application for Federal 
Student Aid (FAFSA) so the College can determine how much financial need the 
student has.  

  


